
  

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Term 3 Week 10 17th September 2020 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 
       “inspiring learners for life” 
 

Term 3 End Friday 18th September – 2.30pm Dismissal 

Term 4 Begins Monday 5th October 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Rest up! 
Throughout these last six months we have experienced two school terms like no other. It has 
challenged us (daily if you live in my household), stretched us, taught us new things about ourselves, 
caused us to re-evaluate what’s important but not surprisingly for many of us, it has left us mentally 
exhausted. 

 

I encourage all families in the coming two weeks to try as best you can to do some of the things 
that fill your wellbeing bucket. Recharge the batteries and digitally detox is so important as we 
move to bringing our year F-2 students back at school onsite from Monday 12th October. During our first week back 
for term 4 (5th October) we will provide information on the guidelines and strategies we will be implementing when 
our year F-2 students return to face to face teaching. Please be rest-assured we will follow all advice provided by the 
Department of Education and keep as close as possible the arrangements we made previously, to try our best to keep 
some certainty and familiarity for our students. 

 

I would like to acknowledge all our amazing and dedicated staff for their efforts throughout these difficult times. They 
have always had the best interests of the child at heart and have shown such passion to provide learning opportunities 
and support for all students this term. Thank you to our parents and carers for the unbridled support you continue to 
give to your children and our staff. It makes our roles so much more enjoyable and rewarding knowing we have your 
backing. Lastly, to our students, they should be proud of the resilience and positive attitudes shown throughout the 
term. It hasn’t been easy and not every day has been smooth, but they continued to turn up every day. 

 

Lockdown Trivia 

Over 100 parents, carers and staff logged on to Saturday’s Lockdown Trivia event hosted by Victor (Sidney 5/6P, 
Quentin 3/4J & Florence 1/2B) and the Parents & Friends fab-four of Oula, Fiona, Sarah and Cecile. It was a fun night 
that allowed all that attended to reconnect, have a laugh and compete for the bragging rights of trivia champions. 
Congratulations to all those that won awards and prizes on the night, my highlight was Tim and Jane (Rose 3/4H and 
Sam 5/6S) who dressed up in a frock and suit with a wedding image as their background, pretending to be at a wedding. 
Thank you to Victor for the hours he put to preparing the questions (and a tiebreak question) and as always the 
committed Parents & Friends team for organising the event. 

 

 

9850 1796 

 

August to May 
“Hats On” Day 



Webex Writing 

This week I had the honour of teaching 3/4H for a writing lesson. While we 
learnt about setting the scene when we consider character’s emotions and 
the setting, we used an image (see to the right) as a stimulus. The focus was 
on writing what happened (in 3 or 4 sentences) what happened prior to the 
image. Below are some of the responses, which brought me joy when 
reading.  

 
 
 
 

After repelling down Mount 
Kilimanjaro my legs where burning and 
busted. Knowing I didn’t have the 
energy to make it out with the cold 
Dark approaching I called out for help. 
After what felt like hours I finally heard 
all the whoop of the helicopter blades. 
Thinking I was fine next thing I know I 
was parachuting down into a crock 
infested water. 
By Mia 

I was a Komodo Dragon named Kiara. 
I was the youngest of my family 
which had nearly 15 members. Mum 
and Dad loved Kevin the most. I think 
it’s because he is the oldest. We 
were in a desert river drinking when 
it all started. 
By Rose 

I stared in horror at the rows of 
crocodiles awaiting my landing. I 
thought about how the previous day 
how I had begged to go parachuting. 
Well, now I would loose my beloved 
family. Just the thought of them 
made tears stream down my face. 
This was it. I was surely gonna die. 
Bang! I landed on a crocodile’s back. 
I gasped in fear as its tail thrashed 
madly around me. My heart was 
beating madly, that I thought it was 
going to pop right our of my chest. 
Surely I was going to die? But then 
something so strange happened that 
I thought I was losing my mind. To 
be continued… 
By Priscilla 

 

Rhys Coulson 

Principal 

 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 
2021 Foundation  Enrolments 
 

We are currently taking enrolments for 2021. If you know of any families who have children to enrol for 2021 
or you have younger siblings that you have not yet enrolled please obtain an enrolment form by contacting 

the office on 9850 1796 or email templestowe.heights.ps@education.vic.gov.au . 
 

 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2020 

Term 3 

Friday 18th September Term 3 Ends at 2.30pm 

Term 4 
Monday 5th October Term 4 begins 

Mon 5th to Fri 9th October On-Line Learning Continues 

Monday 12th October On-Site Learning Commences for Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 Students 

TERM DATES 2020 
Term 4 Monday 5th October – Friday 18th December 

mailto:templestowe.heights.ps@education.vic.gov.au


 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 


